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LORD SELKIRK SCHOOL: December Newsletter 2024 
As we step into December, we acknowledge the rich learning that our students engaged in up unƟl this Ɵme. It was 
wonderful to see parents and their children in our building during student led conferences on November 28th. We 
were very proud of all the children for being able to show and celebrate their learning with their parents. They    
demonstrated ownership of their learning. Staff at lord Selkirk conƟnue to work hard to support the students’           
academic as well as their social emoƟonal growth.  

We are looking forward to the upcoming N-2 Winter Concert that will take place on December 18th. Mr. Quanbury 
and Ms. Cook-DowseƩ are working hard with the students in preparaƟon for the event. A leƩer was sent with N-2   
students for parents to indicate the number of guests coming to the concert. Please fill out the form and return it to 
the school office or your child’s classroom teacher by Wednesday, December 11.  

Year At A Glance 
December 12  Family Room Breakfast 9:00 - 10:30 am March 27   NO SCHOOL in PM            

                          Family Room Bake & Take 11:00 - 12:00                     Student Led Conferences - 1 PM to 8 PM 

December 18  Nursery to Grade 2 Winter Concert March 28   Last day of classes before Spring Break  

December 20  Last day of classes before Winter Break April 7        School Reopens - Welcome Back! 

January 06       School Reopens - Welcome Back! April 11      NO SCHOOL - P.D. Day  

January 31       NO SCHOOL- P.D. Day  April 18      NO SCHOOL - Good Friday 

February 17     NO SCHOOL- Louis Riel Day May 09       NO SCHOOL - P.D. Day 

March 14          NO SCHOOL - P.D. Day  May 19       NO SCHOOL - Victoria Day 

March 17          Report Cards Sent Home June 27       Last Day of Classes - 11:30 AM Dismissal 

Lord Selkirk School: Nursery to Grade 2 Winter Concert 

“A Night of Stars” 
With Special Guests: The Lord Selkirk School Primary Choir 

Wednesday, December 18, 2024 
Doors will open at 5:00 pm  |  The show will start at 5:30 pm 

This year’s winter concert, A Night of Stars, is going to be exceptional! We hope to see you there! 

WE ARE VERY EXCITED  

TO WELCOME  

MS. MEHDERIT SUBHATU,  

COMMUNITY SUPPORT 

WORKER  

AT LORD SELKIRK.  

IT HAS BEEN GREAT  

SEEING MANY PARENTS  

IN THE BUILDING AND  

SPENDING TIME IN  

THE FAMILY ROOM. 

PARENT COUNCIL  
JANUARY 16 

5:30—7:15 
Special Presentation:  

Who Needs Screens? Family Game Night! 
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ROOTS AND SHOOTS NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students from Argyle High School supported our Grade 5/6’s with outdoor clean up in  

early November! This will benefit our Grade 3/4’s when they plant sacred medicines in the spring  

A huge THANK YOU to the Staff and Students from Argyle High School! 
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Working in 
the dirt is 
the best! 

This is A LOT 
of fun and 
everything 

looks so TIDY! 

Together we 
are  

powerful ! 
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ROOTS AND SHOOTS NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Nursery to Grade 6, all of our classes engaged in “Community Mapping”.  
Community Mapping involves going for walks in our Lord Selkirk School community, noticing the 
strengths of our community and the resources that exist. Students also took notice of ways that 
we can help our community to strengthen itself. This process and the students ideas are a key 

part of each child seeing themselves as an integral part of the community. 
Together we are better! 
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November in Pictures 
There is so much to celebrate! 


